
 

 

/// ORGANIZING COMMITTEE PRESS RELEASE – 04.06.2021 /// 

Cancellation ILC France 2021 

Dear friends of the Limousin, 

Being a breeder means knowing how to adapt: to the constraints of life, to the rhythm of the seasons, to 
the whims of the weather. 

Faced with the global pandemic that we have all been dealing with for a year now, the ILC France 2021 
Organizing Committee has always adapted to the situation and has always shared its decisions with you, 
in complete transparency. After a meeting, and in view of the current world health situation, the 
Organizing Committee has taken the decision to cancel the XXIV International Limousin Congress which 
was to be held in France this year. Indeed, after a postponement in 2020, it seemed neither serious nor 
reasonable to maintain such an event in the lack of any visibility. We made this choice with a heavy heart 
but with responsibility, in order to guarantee the safety of the participants and of our teams, but also the 
sustainability of our structures. 

The ILC is the great worldwide celebration of the Limousin breed. The current context would not have 
allowed the celebration to be complete and to meet with the breed’s standards and with our 
expectations. 

Beyond this announcement which saddens us all, I would like to sincerely thank all our colleagues and 
friends who have registered or who were about to do so, as well as all our partners and the teams of the 
Organizing Committee for their mobilization and commitment. Our joint desire to contribute to the 
success of this international meeting and to the influence of the Limousin breed, makes me think that 
together we will be able to get through this unprecedented period in order to organize future 
International Congresses of the Limousin breed, first and foremost the next ILC in Australia. 

Concerning the practical aspects, we will proceed with the complete refund of the paid sums incurring no 
cancellation fee. In order to receive your refund, please use the following email address 
contact@ilcfrance2021.com specifying the name and surname under which the reservation was made as 
well as the date and the amount paid, attaching all the banking details. We will then be able to provide 
refund within one month after the reception of your request. 

The ILC France 2021 team remains at your disposal to answer any questions you may have: 
contact@ilcfrance2021.com or +33 (0)5 55 06 46 05 or on FB: /ILCFrance2021. 

We would like to thank you once again for your support and assure you that France, origin of the 
Limousin, will candidate again to organize the ILC without delay! 

See you soon to meet again around the Limousin breed. 

Best regards, 

For the Organizing Committee, 
Jean-Marc Alibert, 

President of COCIL France 2020, 
President of France Limousin Sélection and of Herd-Book Limousin 


